
MINUTES MID-SOUTH CHAPTER MVPA 

July 16, 2016 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:15 a.m. by President Bob McFarland at the Mid-South Military 

Museum.  Six club members and 2 visitors were present.  The meeting opened with the pledge of 

allegiance to the flag followed by prayer by President McFarland.  Dave and Lily Huff were thanked for 

providing refreshments for today’s meeting. 

 

Sick List:   Bob Van Keuren reported Wayne Fitzgerald was doing better with his back problems. No other 

sick members are known at this time. 

The minutes of the last club meeting on June 18, 2016 were approved as read. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Treasurer James Rone was not present but sent an email stating the balance in the club checking 

account is the same as last month - $2,933.95. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Revision of club bylaws:  The current bylaws were reviewed and changes were suggested but there were 

not enough club members present to make official changes.  Bylaw changes have to be read and voted 

on at 3 consecutive club meetings. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Halls Air Show, August 13 was discussed briefly. 

Munford Celebrate Car Show, September 17 was discussed.  The American Legion is doing the car show 

and there will be a military class for anyone who wants to enter their military vehicle. 

Petit Jean Mountain Arkansas MVPA rally, Sept. 23, 24.   Ray Knox needs a motel room for Friday, Sept 

23.  No rooms are presently available on the mountain.  If anyone has a room reserved and decides not 

to go, please let Ray know. 

 

MUSEUM NEWS: 

Nothing to report. 

 



There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned.  Our next club meeting will be 

Saturday, August 20, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. at the Mid-South Military Museum.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Barbara McFarland - Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


